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SUMMARY OF COMMENTS AND STAFF RESPONSES 

FOR PROPOSED REVISION TO  

CHAPTER 100.  AIR POLLUTION CONTROL, SUBCHAPTERS 17, 23, AND 35  

 

 

COMMENTS RECEIVED PRIOR TO AND DURING THE JUNE 21, 2023  

AIR QUALITY ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING  

 

Written Comments 

 

Carrie Paige – Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Region 6 – Submitted via email on 

June 7, 2023.  

 

1. COMMENT: Ms. Paige stated that EPA Region 6 has no comments on the proposed 

revisions to Subchapter 17 since the affected provisions are not currently in the Oklahoma 

State Implementation Plan (SIP). Similarly, the change to OAC 252:100-23-3(b)(2) is also 

not in Oklahoma's SIP and EPA has no comments. OAC 252:100-23-3(a) is in the SIP, and 

Ms. Paige stated that EPA has no adverse comments regarding the proposed revisions. 

Likewise, EPA has no adverse comments to the proposed changes in Subchapter 35. 

 

RESPONSE: The Department appreciates EPA's review of the proposed rule revisions.  


